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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Brent Lodge Wildlife Hospital will be leading our assembly on 18th January. They will be 
informing us all about the fantastic work that they do in caring for animals. 
The centre would really appreciate any of the following donations: 
 
 

 Tinned kitten/puppy food (non-fish) 
  Tinned adult cat/dog food (non-fish) 
  Dry cat kibble (not dog biscuits) 
  Hedgehog kibble 
  Spike’s Hedgehog Food 
  Fresh fruit and vegetables 
 Newspapers (not shiny magazines) 
  Large black bin liners 
 Paper kitchen towels 

 
 

In response to feedback from pupils, the school council would like to invite everyone to bring 
in a small, soft animal toy when they bring their donation to Brent Lodge. If your child would 
like to do this, their name must be on the toy and they must take responsibility for it. Please 
note that school uniform must be worn as normal. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 

 

 


